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Friday 4th November 2022 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy 

reading our newsletter; a communication for you with key 

messages and dates from school. 

Please remember to keep checking our school website, as this 

is where you should be able to find answers to many of the 

questions you may have. 

Best Wishes, 

Mr. Cresswell, Mrs. Westie & Miss Seedhouse 

 

Scarecrow Competition 
What super entries we had for the PTA Scarecrow competition! The 

children have loved looking at them this past week and really 

enjoyed voting for their favourites today. All of the children who 

entered received a prize in assembly and a winner from each class 

has taken home a ‘grow your own Christmas tree’ pot today!  

 

Well done to everyone who took part – you really made a super 

effort and made lots of people smile! 

Upcoming Events 

November 14 

Anti-Bullying Week 

November 18 

Children in Need Day – wear 

something spotty or yellow. Cake sale 

after school. Colouring competition. 

November 25 

Y2 Class Assembly – parents / carers of 

children in Y2 are invited. 3pm start. 

December 2 

Non-uniform in exchange for 

chocolate for the tombola and red 

cups for the Christmas Fair 9more info 

to follow) 

December 9 

Christmas Jumper Day 

December 13 

Christmas Performance – times TBC 

and more info to follow 

December 14 

Christmas Performance – times TBC 

and more info to follow 

December 16 

PTA Christmas Fair – more info to follow 

December 21 

Last day of the term 

January 4 

Start of the spring term – everyone 

back to school! 

Young Voices Choir at Sheffield 

 

 

 

 

 
Please see the school website for the 

term dates for the academic year 

2022/23. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.crossdaleschool.com/
https://www.crossdaleschool.com/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=65
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Road Safety 

We have noticed several children crossing the road outside of school 

without checking for traffic first. We have spoken to the children about 

this in school, but if you’re able to take some time to discuss this with 

your child / children at home, that would be great. 

 

Water Bottles in school 
A polite reminder that children should only have water in their water 

bottles in school. 

 

We need you! (parent helpers) 
Are you able to volunteer for 10 minutes at some point in the week to 

listen to some children read? We would love to have more parent 

volunteers in school, so if you think you could offer some time, please 

email contact@crossdale.notts.sch.uk with your availability and we’ll 

be in touch. 

 

Coats 
As the weather is now getting colder, please could we ask that 

children come to school with a coat. The weather can change quickly 

during the day, and we want to get the children outside for their 

playtimes whenever possible.  

 

PTA Updates 
Have you seen our PTA page on the school website? This is where we 

show the upcoming events planned by the PTA.  

School Menu 
Our school dinner menu is available on the 

website. School dinners are now available to 

book and pay for on School Money for the next 

term. 

 

 
   Reach for the stars! 

Well done to the children who 

have completed their stamp 

charts this week: 

R: Joshua, Chelsey, Maisie 

Y1: Sienna, Ishbel, Ivy, Alice, 

Agatha, Eliza, Daisy, Freddie, 

Shyla, Matilda 

Y2: Penelope, Harriet, Daniel, 

Sophia, Georgia, Melody, Eric, 

Nancy, Seth, Rupert 

Y3: Zoe, Grace, Elias, Evelyn L, 

Rafe, Leo, Tegan 

Y4: Henry J, Zoe, Elise, Theo, 

Dorothy, Dylan, Harriet, Elise, 

Bailey, Imogen, Alec, Heidi, 

Henry B, Lilly, Leo 

Y5: Harvey, Charlie, Owen, 

James, Chloe, Sadie, Danny, 

Matilda, Eadie, Ruby, Olivia 

 

Roll of Honour 
Toby (Y4) has recently gained 

his 1st grading for his red belt in 

kickboxing. He started 

kickboxing in June and is really 

enjoying it! Well done Toby! 

 

Alice (Y1) won a trophy for 

best trainer this weekend at 

hockey. What a super 

achievement Alice! 

 
Please contact the school 

office, preferably by email 

marked ‘Roll of Honour’, if you 

would like to share the 

achievements of your children 

with the rest of the school 

community. We love to hear 

about what they have been 

doing outside of school! 

 
   

 

mailto:contact@crossdale.notts.sch.uk
https://www.crossdaleschool.com/blog/?pid=6&nid=28&storyid=3412
https://www.crossdaleschool.com/page/?title=School+Meals&pid=22

